
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
April 10, 2010, Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:30 p.m. 
 
Other officers present were, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Linwood Nooe.   
 
The members thanked Coley and Jim Richardson, John Price, Dennis Purduski, John Ragsdale 
and George Paris Johnson for the meal. 
 
Upon a motion by Jack Estes, seconded by David Smith, the members approved the minutes 
for the March meeting. 
  
Guests Randy West, Jody Compton, Jimmy Hammons, Robert Smith and Dr. Sam Suttle were 
welcomed by the members. 

   
Safety Officer Tommy Jackson gave a presentation concerning springtime maintenance and the 
importance of wind management when entering the pattern. Xwind components were 
discussed. 
 
Financial report. Dee reported a bank acct. balance of $15,690. He advised the beginning of the 
grass cutting season had begun with the first cutting done at a cost of $200. 
 
New Members:  Randy West sponsored by Boyd Robertson was welcomed as a new member. 
 
New Business.  Wayne Vaughn advised of a recommendation by the USDA to apply MSMA to 
the runway 3 times at intervals of 7-10 days then monthly during the growing season to improve 
the turf. Tony Clark motioned to follow this recommendation for 2 years. Motion was seconded 
by Bill Lehr and approved. Wayne then mentioned he would be starting a ground school 
contingent on at least 5 participants.  Dr. Sam Suttle informed the club as to new FAA 
guidelines regarding anti-depressants. 
 
 
 
Old Business.  
. 
 
 
 
Dr. Bob motioned to adjourn. With a second by Bill Lehr, the meeting adjourned at 1:32 p.m 


